
Environment & Resource Management Ltd 
No. 3 Tara Court, 

Dublin Road, Naas, Co. Kildare 
Tel: 045 - 874411 

Fax: 045 - 874549 
E-mail: info@erml.biz 

www.erml.biz 

Dr. Jonathan Derham, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
P.O. Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford. 

11 November 2004 Project No. 04.131 

Re: Notice in accordance with Article 14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste 
Management (Licensing) Regulations. (Application File 
Reference No. 47-2) 

Dear Dr. Derham, 

We are writing on behalf of our client, Neiphin Trading Ltd. 

We are writing with regard to the Notice in accordance with Article 
14(2)(b)(ii) of the Waste Management (Licensing) Regulations issued by 
the Agency on 13 October 2004. This notice applies to the Application for 
a Review of Waste Licence 47-1 (Application File Reference 47-2). 

Please be advised that the response to this notice will be delayed. We 
anticipate that the document will be completed and forwarded to the 
Agency by the end of November 2004. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further queries, 

Geoff Parker M.E.Sc., M.I.E.I., M.I.W.M. 

Directors - G.F: Parker & P. van der Werf l Registered in Ireland No. 297875 * Registered Office: Trident House, Dublin Road, Naas. 
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